Policy for using donor information 
Donors can be assured that information about their donation is handled with respect and with confidentiality to the extent provided by law. Senior PharmAssist does not share donor information, including gift amounts, email addresses and other personal data, with outside parties. Donors are listed annually in our summer newsletter/annual report, which is distributed to approximately 3,000 contributors and interested stakeholders. All donors have the option of requesting that their support remain anonymous. Senior PharmAssist also abides by restrictions enforced by certain workplace campaigns, e.g., the State Employees Combined Campaign and City of Durham Seven Stars Campaign, which prohibit the inclusion in donor lists of any contributors who designate funds to programs like ours through those annual drives.  
